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4 February 2022 

 

 

Statement from the Executive Director of Township Leasing  

 

The Traditional Owners of the Tiwi Islands have requested the support of the EDTL to limit access 

to the Tiwi Islands to prevent the spread of COVID-19.  

 

A Joint Public Notice from EDTL and TLC was published on 3 January 2022. The EDTL supports 

the TLC working on a process that will assist residents to return home in a safe way to the Tiwi 

communities. 

 

The EDTL anticipates receiving further advice from the TLC regarding requirements to support 

residents returning to Community. 
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